
Newbold Choir Concert. Friday 22 March
7.30 - 9.30 pm at Crieff church. An evening of
choral music, vocal solos and duets as well as
trumpet, violin and oboe solos. Free entry.
Retiring collection. Please see poster on Notice
Board.

If you are able to help with Bed and Breakfast
accommodation for any of the choir members,
please add your name to the list on the Notice
Board.

ADRA Scottish Challenge (formerly Great
Scottish Walk). Sunday 2 June. 6 or 12 miles in
Edinburgh. If you are interested in joining in,
please speak with Pastor Holford.

If you do not have email contact with Karin
Edwards, there is a copy of her recent letter on
the Notice Board.

Keeping our Church Family Safe.
Accreditation Training Programme Level 1.
Sunday 7 April at Glasgow SDA Church from
10.00 am - 4.00 pm. Please book your place
with the Scottish Mission Office. See poster on
Notice Board for further details.

Wanted! If you have an unwanted laptop or
tablet, Mark Szallos in Romania would gladly
make good use of it to do his job better. He is
also looking for some MP3 players or old
phones with MP3 players to use for listening
exercises in English class. If you can help,
please see Ruth Farrer.

Have you booked your summer holiday
yet? Why not join Family Camp at Aberdaron
in beautiful North Wales for a week of fun,
games, activities and praise for family members
of all ages. 26 July - 4 August.  Organised by
Pastor Paul Clee with Pastor Mike Smart as
Camp Padre. To book, please see Notice
Board for further details.

If you would like to have a copy of today’s
sermon on CD, please leave a note of your
name and today’s date in the Sermon Tapes
Box as you leave the church. Your CD will be
ready by next Sabbath. Contributions of £1 per
CD would be appreciated. Excess funds from
production go to CAP funds.

Please remember that the parking bays
within the church grounds are for the sole use of
the disabled and those with mobility problems.

Church Bulletin. Please read your Bulletin to
keep up to date with what is going on in Crieff
church. Items for the Bulletin should be given
to Christine Bauwens, Communication
Secretary. Deadline - Tuesday 6.00 pm.

For parents of young children. At Crieff
Church, we have a Parents Room at the back
of the church which parents with babies and
young children can use, while still being able to
see and hear the church service. A selection of
toys and books is provided for your use. If your
child is unsettled or distressed during the
service, please do not feel embarrassed by
taking them out to this room.

Welcome to our church where we hope you
will enjoy our Sabbath worship today. The
Lord’s presence is in this place; let us all be
reverent before Him. Mr Eric Winch will share
God’s Word with us this morning.

You are invited to enjoy refreshments in the
Church Hall after the service.

Bring-and-Share Fellowship Lunch today in
the Church Hall. All visitors are most welcome
to share what we have.

This afternoon, Adventurers Club will meet at
3.00 pm in the Church Hall.

Pastor Holford will be away this week on
church business in Watford until Thursday
evening 14 March. If you need any assistance
in his absence, please contact one of the
elders.

Tuesday Inspiration. Weekly discussion,
study and prayer meeting continuing the study
of the Epistles of John. Scottish Mission Office
at 7.30 pm.

Tracing the Footsteps of Jesus programme
is cancelled for the next two weeks. It resumes
on Wednesday 27 March.

Prayer Chain. Please phone Lamorna Riches
with your prayer requests.

Health Programme with Pastor David Hatch
on Thursday at 7.30 pm in the Church Hall.
Week 7/9 of series.



Contact Information

Crieff Seventh-day Adventist Church
Gwydyr Road
Crieff
PH7 4BS

Church website www.crieffadventist.org.uk

Minister
Pastor Bernie Holford
Telephone (office) 01764 653257
Telephone (home) 01764 653275
Mobile 07968 690706
Email bernie@sdascotland.com

Elders
Mrs Eleri Dutton 01764 681408
Miss Ruth Farrer 01764 652611
Mr Stephen Peacock 01764 681348
Pastor Robin Riches 01764 655955

Prayer Ministries Link
Mrs Lamorna Riches 01764 655955

Church Bulletin
Mrs Christine Bauwens 01360 550845
Email christine@gbmarineart.com

Would you like to prepare for baptism or
develop your relationship with God? Perhaps
you would like a visit or know of someone who
is unwell or in need of a visit for any reason.
Please speak with the Minister or one of the
Elders.

Sabbath Services

Prayer Group 9.30 am
Song Service 9.45 am
Sabbath School 10.00 am
Worship Service 11.15 am

Lead Elder for March Mrs Eleri Dutton

Sunset Times for Crieff

Today 6.07 pm
Friday 15 March 6.19 pm
Friday 22 March 6.34 pm
Friday 29 March 6.48 pm

March Preaching Plan

Sabbath 16 March To be confirmed
Sabbath 23 March Mr Tomasz Ostrowski
Sabbath 30 March Mr Grant Walker

This Week at a Glance

This afternoon Adventurers Club
Tuesday Tuesday Inspiration
Thursday Health Seminar
Sabbath Sabbath Services

Welcome to Crieff

WORSHIP SERVICE
11.15 am ~ 9 March 2013

Introit - NAH 371 Doxology

Hymn - NAH 78 My heart and voice I raise

Scripture Reading Matthew 5: 1-13

Prayer

Children’s Story

Church Offering & Tithes
NAH 373 Accept our offerings

Music Inspiration

Sermon The Great Disappointment

Hymn - NAH 160 Watch ye saints

Benediction

Organ Meditation

Postlude


